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Years 3 and 4:  
As part of our theme 
learning, Lewis Class 
went on an electricity 
hunt around the school 
to see what electrical 
appliances they could 
find! Ask your child to 
see what electrical items 
they can find at home. 
 
 
 
 
Years 5 and 6:  
In Drake class we have begun our Geography topic on 
Physical Geography. We have been improving our atlas 
skills by: using grid references to locate places in differ-
ent climates zones; identifying mountain ranges in Eu-

rope; and looking at features of rivers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: We have been looking at the way we do 
homework as we want to ensure that it helps to develop a 
child’s love for learning and doesn’t become a battle to 
complete each week. Until this is finalised please read 
with your child and talk to them about the learning they 
are doing in school. 
 
Bikeability: Well done to those who took part in bikeabil-
ity this week! 

Message from Sarah Price 
It has been another busy week 
and I have enjoyed watching the 
children so engaged with their 
learning.  
I was very proud of the children 
who represented the school in 
the basketball tournament this 
week. They showed great sports-
manship and team work and 
should feel very proud of the way 

they represented the school. 
 
The weather is very changeable at the moment so 
please can you ensure that your child has a coat in 
school. 
 
As you know, there was a technical difficulty in the 
kitchen today. However we will be back to serving hot 
food on Monday. 
 
Reception: Darwin have been going crazy for Jack in 
the Beanstalk after a huge beanstalk and the Giant 
appeared in our classroom. We've enjoyed reading and 
acting out the story, as you can see! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Years 1 and 2:  

This week in Seacole Class, we have been learning 
about non-fiction texts. What features they have, how 
they are different to fiction and we have practiced writ-
ing in the same style. Also this week, we have been 
linking RE with art by drawing a part of the creation 
story. 

Dates for your diary: 
 

30 September 
Y6 Grenville Parent Talk 

 
4 October 

KS1 Phonics Event 
 

7 - 11 October 
Y6 Grenville 

 
14 October 

Y5 London Parent Talk 
 

15 October 
Individual photos 

 
16 October 

Harvest at Church 2.30pm 
 

17 October 
Last Day of Term 

 
18 October  

Non-pupil Day 
 

21 - 25 October 
Half-Term 

 
28 October 

Children return  
 

 
Stars of the Week 

 
Drake: Dylan 
Lewis: Angel  

Seacole: Jack V 
Darwin: Fleur 

 
Drake: Elsie 
Lewis: Dylan  

Seacole: Ruby 
Darwin: Jack 

 

Learning Powers -  
Golden Leaves 

 
Drake: Noah 

Lewis: Harrison  
Seacole: James F 

Darwin: Millie 
 

Drake: Caitlin 
Lewis: Khiana 
Seacole: Drew 
Darwin: Sophie 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


